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 DA0925/10  
10 October 2011 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Sydney West Joint Regional Planning Panel 
  
COPY TO: Panel Secretariat,  

John McKee, General Manager. Ku-ring-gai Council 
Michael Miocic, Director, Planning and Regulation Ku-ring-gai Council 
Corrie Swanepoel, Manager, Planning and Regulation Ku-ring-gai Council 

  
FROM: Richard Kinninmont, Acting Manager Development Assessment  
  
SUBJECT: 2010SYW099 Item 2, 573 – 585 Pacific Highway, Killara DA0925/10 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to advise the Joint Regional Planning Panel that there are 
typographical errors in the report being considered. The covering page of the assessment report 
references the application as DA0410/09 this is also replicated under the heading purpose for report. 
The application being considered is DA0925/10. The description provided within the assessment 
report is correct.  
 
The application was previously considered by the Joint Regional Planning Panel on 28 July 2011. The 
report under the heading assessment and conclusion references the meeting date as the 29 July 
2011.  
 
 
 
Richard Kinninmont 
Acting Manager Development Assessment  
 


